
 
 
FOR PLANNING PURPOSES ONLY 
November 6, 2022 

ADVISORY – VIRTUAL – TOMORROW – Acting Secretary of State to Urge Voters to 
Immediately Drop Off Their Mail Ballot 

Acting Secretary of State Leigh M. Chapman will hold a virtual press conference to tell voters to drop off 
their mail-in or absentee ballot immediately to ensure it can be counted for the Nov. 8 general election. 
  
WHO: Acting Secretary of State Leigh M. Chapman 
WHEN: Monday, Nov. 7, 2022, 10:30 AM 
WHERE: Virtual 
MEDIA RSVP DETAILS: Reporters need to RSVP for this virtual press conference. Please email ra-st-
press@pa.gov and share the reporter’s name, the person to receive connection information, and the media 
outlet. Reporters must also indicate in their RSVP if they would like to ask a question during the event. 
 
MEDIA CONTACT:  Amy Gulli, ra-st-press@pa.gov  
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